
St. Mary’s Newsletter 
With God’s help, we reach for the stars. 

Dates for your diary 

 Tuesday 29th November- Founda-

tion Stage - Room on the Broom 

party day 

 Wednesday 30th November - Year 

1 ‘St. Mary’s into Space day’ 

 Friday 2nd December - Reception 

to the Snowdome 

 Monday 5th December 2pm - FS 

Christmas Concert 

 Tuesday 6th December 2pm - FS 

Christmas Concert 

 Wednesday 7th December - KS1 

Christmas Concert 2pm 

 Thursday 8th December - KS1 

Christmas Concert 2pm 

 Friday 9th December 9.30am KS2 

Christmas Craft 

 Friday 9th December - Christmas 

Dinner 

 Friday 9th December- FS & KS1 

Christmas Craft 2pm 

 Friday 9th December - PTFA non 

uniform day 

 Friday 9th-Tuesday 13th Decem-

ber -  Santa Claus in school 

3.30pm 

 Monday 12th December - 6.30pm - 

KS2 Christmas Celebration -

Christ Church 

 Tuesday 13th December -  Year 1 

& 2 to Crewe Lyceum Pantomime 

 Wednesday 14th December - PTFA 

Christmas Fair   

 Wednesday 14th December - Year 

3&4 to Crewe Lyceum Pantomime 

 Thursday 15th December -  Year 

5&6 to Crewe Lyceum Pantomime 

 Friday 16th December -  Christ-

mas Parties 

 Friday 16th December - Last day 

for School - Happy Christmas 
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Trip money 

Please could you ensure that your child’s 

trip money is paid up to date.  The minimum 

we require to be paid is £14 which takes us 

up to the end of December. Next half term, 

January to February half term will be £7. 

If you need help setting up ParentPay please 

pop into the school office. 

 

FOUNDATION STAGE OPEN DAY 

We will be holding an open day on January 5th 2-3pm 

which will give parents who are looking for a nursery or 

reception place for their child for next September, a 

chance to come and look at our wonderful outstanding 

school. We will be advertising this locally but if you 

know anyone who will be interested in taking a look 

around and meeting our staff please let them know that 

they are warmly invited to come along.  

Thank you to all the key stage one parents who attended 

the Maths Mastery workshop this week.  We hope that it 

gave you an understanding or how we teach maths in 

school.  The feedback from parent workshops is excellent, 

therefore we will be holding more sessions in the future. 

Year 5&6 swimming lessons 

Next week is the final swimming  lesson for this half term,  

Monday will be Mrs McNicholas’ class and Wednesday Miss 

Myatt’s class.  Lessons will begin again week commencing 

16th January, Monday Miss Doorbar’s class will be swimming 

and Wednesday Mrs Begum’s class. 

The reception children had a lovely morning with a visit from the fire 
fighters! The children had the opportunity to talk to the firemen and 
even sit in the fire engine and try out the water hose!  

Morning/After School Clubs 
 
There will not be any after school 
clubs during the last two weeks of this 
term.   
 
Early Birds will  not take place during 
the last week of this term. 

The children from Hip Hop Tots gave 

an amazing performance on stage at 

the Victoria Hall last Saturday night 

and we are all extremely proud of 

them! 


